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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 11:27 AM
To: 'jonshu@comcast.net'
Subject: RE: FPL proposed rate increase.

Good morning Mr. Shuster,  
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer correspondence for 
Docket No. 160021-EI. 
 
For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report: 
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-
florida_power___light_company.pdf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: jonshu@comcast.net [mailto:jonshu@comcast.net]  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 11:17 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL proposed rate increase. 
 
Public Service Commission Clerk, 
I strongly urge you to vote NO on the proposed FPL rate increase.  According to their own filing with the PSC, FPL is on 
target to make $1.6B in profit in 2017 without the requested rate increase.  With seniors having a hard time getting by 
financially, I find FPL’s requested 23% base rate increase for all residential ratepayers predatory in nature, with FPL's 
customers as the potential victims.  We as electricity consumers have no other choice but to use FPL's services, due to 
their monopoly.  However, you do have a choice in this vote.  Please stand up for the consumers and say no to corporate 
greed. 
Sincerely, 
John Shuster 
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